Freedom of Information Act 2000 – parking enforcement income 
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the following information. 

You asked:
“How many millions of pounds cashed from residents in the period 01.01.2015 - 01.01.2016 Leicester City Parking Office?
Residents Leicester have the right to know the amount!”
Answer:
For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is already in the public domain i.e. the Council’s website.  
The information can be accessed via the following link:
https://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council/how-we-work/data-protection-and-foia/transparency-and-open-data
Scroll down to the middle of this page to Parking. Parking tickets penalty charge notices issued by street and annual income can be downloaded from here.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor, Rutland Wing

City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester
LE1 1FZ

e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
